
Construction site of the  
Sir William Henry Bragg 
Building
 
Work will begin shortly to 
prepare for the construction 
of the Sir William Henry 
Bragg Building. 

The extended hoarding will  
mean there is no pedestrian 
access through the site from 
Cemetery Road, Woodhouse 
Lane or via the Chemistry 
arches.

The work will commence 
on Monday 5 March and 
will run until summer 
2020.
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